
  
 I just wanted to thank everyone for all the kind 
words, gifts, treats, and wonderful food that was provid-
ed a couple of weeks ago for teacher appreciation week. I 
was sick last week which is why there was no newsletter 
or thanks for all of the goodies and gifts- sorry about 
that.   
 I really can’t believe the school year is coming to an 
end. It has gone SO quickly. We work very hard helping 
students achieve their best; it is not an easy job but one 
I wouldn’t trade for the world. Thank you all for your 
continued, and unwavering support. 
 6th grade students have been doing great working 
through boot camp (Middle School Prep) this week. They 
all seem to be proficient with their combination locks 
now; they’re learning how social situations change in mid-
dle school, how to manage multiple classes, and are finish-
ing up their 6th grade slides. They also visited Skyview 
Middle School today, in order to get an idea of what next 
year will be like.   
 Our intermediate 4th and 5th grade students all 
ran the mile run in gym this week. 6th grade students will 
be running the mile Monday morning, so please have them 
ready to run. 
 Students have been working on our All School Slide 
Show this week. I’d like to thank all of our teachers, par-
ents, kids and especially Mrs. Fann for helping get photo-
graphs to use for this process. The All School Slide Show 
will be shown this coming Monday morning around 9am in 
our gym. 
 They have also been working on a “Bridge Building” 
STEM project all week. We will test the bridges tomor-
row– students are very excited. 
 Don’t forget the rest of our School Spirit Days: 
Friday-crazy hair day, Monday-comfy day, Tuesday-hat 
day, Wednesday-Hawaii day. 
 Thanks for all you do; I am blessed working with all 
of your children. Please contact me if you have any ques-
tions or concerns. 260-9221 or mfaris@kpbsd.k12.ak.us 

 Sincerely, Mr. Faris    
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Important dates and 
upcoming events: 

 Pizza lunch cele-
bration for 6th 
grade students to-
morrow with Mr. 
DeVolld at Froso’s 

 May 16th, All-
School Slide Show 
at 9am. Cleaning 
and organizing 
classroom. 

 May 17th, our annu-
al water bottle 
rocket competition. 
We will have a mov-
ie in the afternoon 

 May 18th, last day 
of school, 6th 
grade graduation 
and slide show, and 
the all school picnic 
at Soldotna Creek 
Park. 

 

     S O L D O T N A  M O N T E S S O R I  C H A R T E R  S C H O O L  

Mr. Faris’ Facts 

  Breckin, myself and Christian. 


